
WE NEED YOUR HELP TODAY!
The Wisconsin Legislature’s Budget Committee (Joint Finance
Committee) is wrapping up their work and may be voting on budget
items as early as next week. You have an opportunity to make a
difference by contacting your legislators and telling them how important
these funds are to our profession and to the people we serve.

$83 MILLION IN FUNDING AT STAKE

Call your legislator at 1-800-362-9472 and URGE them to support

LeadingAge Wisconsin’s $83 Million of funding in the State Budget.

We have included a letter on the back page to send to legislators.  We have
also sent you the letter in a "For Your Action" email. Please sign and send to
your legislator on your facility's letterhead for maximum impact.
 
To find your legislator and their email address, visit: maps.legis.wisconsin.gov

CALL YOUR LEGISLATOR IMMEDIATELY

ENGAGE WITH US TO STAY ON TOP OF OUR
MISSION, SHARE OUR MESSAGE AND SPEAK TO
YOUR LEGISLATORS THROUGH OUR PLATFORMS.

THESE CRUCIAL FUNDS WILL ADDRESS THE WORKFORCE CRISIS,
INADEQUATE MEDICAID FUNDING, AND ACCESS TO HIGH QUALITY
CARE AND SERVICES.

@LEADINGAGEWI


